
The following is a summary of items submitted as an April 2010 monthly update. 

 Well Installation (MW-41): Access agreement obtained for proposed MW-41 
location. Submitted letter and map with proposed location to EPA on April 19, 2010. 
Map also included proposed location for second extraction well EX-2. OC proposes 
to install EX-2  

 Well Installation (MW-40): Access negotiations for MW-40 have stalled and access 
to the Hall property appears unlikely.  

 Surface Water Monitoring: Surface water monitoring completed for locations SW-
3A, SW-6, SFM-4, SFM-5, SFM-6 and SFM-7. The results for SW-3A and SW-6 
were consistent with historical sample results with site VOCs detected but less than 
DHEC screening levels. SFM-4, SFM-5 and SFM-7 samples were “ND” for site 
VOCs. SFM-6 sample had one site VOC detected but less than the DHEC screening 
levels. Third round of surface water monitoring planned for May 2010.  

 Groundwater Monitoring: Second quarter groundwater monitoring and residential 
well sampling planned for May 2010. 

 Interim Measures: Work Plan in progress and scheduled for submittal by end of 
April. Two well system is planned and projected to control site VOCs from migrating 
across OC property boundary. 


